

Tri-State Recreation, Parks and Trails Conference

November 5, 2010

Dear Nancy:

Thank you for serving as the keynote speaker at the Tri-State Recreation, Parks and Trails Conference in West Yellowstone, Montana. Attendees totaled 245 individuals including Members of the state Recreation and Parks Associations from Idaho, Montana and Wyoming; students from the University of Idaho and The University of Montana; and parks, recreation and trails commissioners and advocates.

People attended the conference to be reinvigorated by learning and sharing with others, and to learn technical and detailed up-to-date information about planning, managing, and administering programs. Your keynote presentation, The Art of Mastery, fired up the whole audience and set the stage for a very successful conference.

Some of the comments received included:

- It was inspirational, motivational, educational, and informative
- That each day is full of possibilities
- The idea that possibilities are often disguised as obstacles
- Nancy reminded me that it's OK to take risks and fail
- It was so pertinent to my recent life changes
- She gave us tips we can actually use
- The talk pushed me to continue my learning curve to make ME new
- I learned the value of meditation I will use it now
- Nancy was excellent in providing information in a delightful way
- She was very engaging, animated and a great story teller
- Excellent...would have liked it to be longer

Nancy, we were so lucky to have you as our keynote speaker. Your presentation was excellent, pertinent to our purpose and needs and very positive. You are a stellar public speaker and very easy to work with. Hopefully we can have you back one day to again provide that "spark" we all need on occasion!

Sincerely;

Bob Walker

Tri-State Conference Coordinator